
	
SUPPORT PEACEFULL PALESTINIAN RESISTANCE IN KHAN 
AL AHMAR!  
 
Khan al Ahmar is a Bedouin village in the West Bank (Palestine). It is located 
in an area known as the E1 area that Israel intends to empty of the Palestinian 
population. Israeli 'justice' has already approved the demolition. The Israeli 
army has long threatened this village. This demolition has been considered a 
war crime that violates international law. Several states, including Spain, have 
requested that this demolition be stopped but the threat of compliance remains. 
 
Khan al Ahmar is today a reference but it is not the only village threatened. All 
the villages in the area and the Jordan Valley are in the same situation. Their 
inhabitants are subjected to restrictions and violations of Human Rights. Their 
schools are in constant danger of demolition. 
 
Why is the demolition of these villages being pursued?  The unacceptable 
Israeli policy of illegal colonization of Palestinian territories seeks to expand the 
maximum possible territory with the minimum non-Jewish population. This 
area of the West Bank is also of enormous strategic importance. On the one 
hand, if the forced displacement of the Palestinian population is achieved, 
Jerusalem would be surrounded by colonies, dividing the West Bank into two, 
further breaking the continuity of the Palestinian territory. 
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In addition, with the prohibition of access to fields and aquifers, Palestinian 
agricultural production will be further weakened and the deterioration of the 
Palestinian economic fabric will progress irredeemably. This is a new salting of 
Palestinian territory that comes in addition to the one that Israel executes with 
the continuous colonization, the construction of the wall and the systematic 
occupation of lands. 
 
From that moment, a Palestinian state would be unfeasible. 
 
For the moment, Khan Al Ahmar resists thanks to the resilience and peaceful 
resistance exercised by the Palestinian population, its media coverage and 
international pressure. But the demolition attempt could be resumed at any 
time. Therefore, Palestinian society and the community of Khan Al Ahmar 
make an explicit and urgent call for activists from around the world to 
accompany the peaceful resistance of the inhabitants of Khan Al Ahmar 
on the dates indicated, as they suspect that Israel will try to demolish the 
village imminently. 
 
DEFENDING KHAN AL AHMAR IS DEFENDING HUMAN 
RIGHTS AND PEACE IN PALESTINE. DO NOT ABANDON THE 
INHABITANTS OF KHAN AL AHMAR! 
 
Those interested in participating should write urgently to the following email 
where they will receive information about the trip: khanalahmar@gmail.com 
 
The initiative has the support in the field of Occupation and Wall Resistance 
Commission and the following organizations of the Spanish State and Italy:  
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